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Sermon Series Verse 
 

“But be doers of the word, and not hearers 
only, deceiving yourselves. 
       James 1:22  

Be DOERS of the Word: 
If you're still just checking us out, we're so glad you're here. But if you call 
TBC your church home, we ask you to be a DOER of the word. This means to 
actively support the ministries of TBC through serving, prayer, and giving. 
Look for ways to serve the body here on campus, and if you don't know of any 
options that fit you, we can help. Pray for the church as a whole. And of course 
support financially as well. We want to be disciples who make disciple 
makers... and that takes all members of the church body pitching in.  
          
        God Bless, Pastor McLean 

AWANA NEWS 
 
❖ AWANA will not meet this week.   
❖ April 20th is the last night for verses to be 

memorized, and the AWANA Store will be 
open on that day.  If anyone would like to 
donate items for the store, please bring 
them to the church office.  

❖ Awards Night will be held April 27th at 
7:00 pm.  

Victory Christian School is 
adding childcare to their 
current ministry and they 
have several job openings.  
If you have a love for 
working with children, 
please reach out to Patty 
Fisher at 701-251-2102 or 
Childcare@VictoryChristian
School.org  

Save the Date:  There 
will be a Bridal Shower 
for Karen Jaspers on 
Thursday, May 26th at 
7:00 pm at TBC.  All are 
invited to attend. 
 



Today at tbc 
Opening Worship 
Dismiss Children/Greeting 
Announcements 
Worship/Prayer 
Christ in the Passover 
Response Song 
Closing 

This week at tbc 
Today        1:30 pm     Passion Play Rehearsal 
   5:43 pm     Youth Group Bowling 
Mon.        7:00 pm     Community Choir 
Tues.        6:30 pm     Elder Meeting 
               6:30 pm     Women’s BSF 
Weds.        7:00 pm     Prayer 
Thurs.        6:30 pm     Passion Play Dress Rehearsal 
Fri-Sun        7:00 pm     Passion Play Performances 
Next Sun. 9 & 10:30 am   Easter Worship 
   
               

Coming Events 
April 24            Compassion Sunday 
April 27     7:00 pm     AWANA Awards Night 
April 29     7:30 pm        Worship Night 
May 1      TBC Connections Class 

Announcements 

 

2022 Budget $642,160.00 

Weekly General 
Offering 04/03/22 $8,462.00 

YTD General 
Offering $136,787.88 

Attendance 
Last week (04/03/22): 
 
  9:00  am:      92 
 10:30 am:     232 

Welcome Visitors: 
Thank you for joining us in worship this morning.  If you 
are new or visiting, please fill out the response form 
attached to this bulletin.  We want to know you’re here! 

TBC Connections Class:  Whether you've been coming to TBC for 
decades or today was your first day, if you're not yet a member of 
TBC, then the Connections Class is for you. We will dive into four 
vital topics; What it means to connect with God, Why it's important 
to connect with a local church body, How TBC is biblically 
structured and What your next steps could be. 
 
Anyone is welcome to join us on May 1st from 1:00 - 4:00 pm, but 
the class is required for anyone seeking to become a member.  Please 
register at https://jamestowntbc.org/connect, or let the office know. 

Urgent Passion Play Needs:  
We are looking for people to 
keep an eye on the children of 
the cast when they are not on 
stage.  Also, we are looking 
for volunteers to watch kids 
so parents can attend the play.  
Please contact Kayla Grounds 
at 701-368-8384. 

Women’s BSF will be doing a mini-study on “The Passion” 
beginning April 12th and running through May 3rd.  If you’ve 
wanted to check out BSF, this would be a great time.  This will be 
held at their regular meeting time on Tuesday’s at 6:30 pm.  Feel 
free to show up on April 12th, or talk to Becky Pergotski for more 
information.   

We are excited to announce 
another Worship Night at 
TBC!!!  Plan to attend a great 
evening of Worship and 
Fellowship on April 29th at 
7:30 pm.   Let’s see if we can 
fill the auditorium! Pizza will 
be served afterwards.   


